
THE OAKS HOA MEETING 
The Fall meeting of the Oaks HOA was held on Thursday, September 22, 
2016 at 6:30 pm at Edwardsville City Hall. Vice-President Amy McGarr 
called the meeting to order due to the absence of President Chuck Noud. 
Minutes from the March 2016 meeting were read and approved. The 
Vice-President welcomed those attending and introduced the board. 
 
Treasurer’s report: 

● Current bank balance is $12,357.01 
● All lot dues have been paid for 2016 

 
Social Committee​: 

● Mallory Birdsley reported that the Social Committee is planning 
another chili cook-off at Glik Park There is a tentative date of October 
16th or October 23rd. There will be final details announced soon. 

 
Landscape  

● The projects that were started this spring are pretty much completed. 
● We will be looking for ideas and pricing to start planning the West 

monument.  If anyone knows of a company that might be interested in 
this project, please let a board member know. 

● It was requested to look into trimming the trees in the median at the 
front entrance. Don Eveker will check with our lawn mowing company 
to see if they have any interest in doing this.  

 
Architectural Control Committee​: 

● A reminder was given to have any landscaping or construction plans 
approved by the ACC before work is begun. 

 
Old Business​: 

● None 



 
New Business​: 

● Lucas Siron spoke on behalf of the Committee for Excellence in 
Education to explain an item on the upcoming election ballot known 
as Proposition E.  He stated that  if it did not pass, District 7 would 
most likely be on the State of Illinois Watchlist.  

● Elections were held for the offices of Vice-President, Secretary and 
Member At Large.  Amy McGarr and Paula Brockmeyer agreed to run 
again for Vice-President and Secretary respectively. Kristin 
McFarland requested to not run for Member At Large so Mallory 
Birdsley was nominated.  There were no other nominations so the 
vote was unanimous for all three candidates.  

● The next meeting will be held  March 16th, 2017 at 6:30 pm at City 
Hall. 

 
The meeting was adjourned at 7:02 pm. 
 
Respectively submitted, 
 
 
 
Paula Brockmeyer 
Secretary 
 


